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HB 2006 

Banning firearm sales for those age 18-21 

This is already a problem.  

Our legislators want to remove the right of the people to defend themselves. 

Our legislators want our children to defend our country at the age of 18, but they 

remove the ability for those persons to have a firearm? Lets ask why. You can serve 

your country, but you cant own a gun until your 21 in Oregon? 

This concept is foreign to me.  

Legislators will alienate the hunter. Doing so will reduce income for ODFW in tag 

sales, license sales, etc.  

This law is egregious. Do NOT pass this law. 

 

Duane Waller 

Veteran 

Oregon Hunter 

 


